
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notable News  

It has been another fun and busy term for Hazel class- it’s hard to believe it has been a 

whole year already! 

We are very proud of all our children and their hard work this year, and all of the lovely 

progress they have made. 

We have participated in a number of special events such as sports day, VE day 

celebrations, non-uniform days and our summer fete. We have also had our also have 

our trip to Hertfordshire Zoo, celebration assembly, and family picnic! 

We have all worked really hard learning the expectations and routines of the new 

classroom, and we all enjoy taking part in our activities across the timetable. 

   

   

 

 

Hazel Class – Lower School 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communication  

In communication we have been making marks by using a variety of sensory media, and 

some of us have been tracing over shapes, writing patterns, and the letters of our names. 

We have also been encouraged to interact with our peers, ask adults for help when 

needed, and express our wants and needs either verbally or using symbols. 

 

    

 

 

 

Cognition  

In Maths we have continued to work on our early number skills by exploring counting 

songs, rhymes. 

We have also been learning about positional language by placing a monkey “on top”, 

“in front” and “behind” and “next to” other objects. We also explored the concept of 

“big” and “small”, as well as working on our matching skills. 

 

   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Life Skills and Personal Development 

Hazel class have learned about personal hygiene this half term and we have practiced 

brushing our teeth! In Food Tech we have been making flapjacks, biscuits and 

cornflake cakes, and practicing our mixing, stirring and scooping skills. 

We also have been learning to take responsibility for our belongings by putting away 

our lunchboxes and home school books at the start of the day. 

   

 

 

Farewell Message 

 

Thanks to all of our parents for your continued support throughout the year, and 

to our wonderful children for being super-stars this school year.  

We hope you all have a lovely and restful summer and can’t wait to see you all 

again in the new year. 

From the Hazel class team 

Adam, Jo, Elena, Molly and Kelly 

 

 

 

 

 

 


